
About myself

October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become


Payable
Hello, Division 4! School is upon us, and I


assume everyone had a great summer.

Everyone needs to have officers chosen


already so Club Officer Trainings can take

place; hopefully, everyone is getting


excited about participating in all things

key Club related this year.

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become


Delinquent

August Newsletter

Division  4

Calendar Of Events

October 15, 2022

Dollywood Fall Rally &

YOF Applications are


due (online)

Oct. 31-Nov. 4, 2022 
Key Club Week

February 1, 2023
Unpaid Clubs Become


Suspended

Contact Me: 

Instagram: kt.division.4

Heather's Handouts 

Email:heather@ktkey.org 

September 20th
Officer Training Meetings


(potientally on Zoom)





Excited for the Year

As soon as you have elected your new

officers, please send me their emails

and phone numbers. I love talking to

every Key Club officer, and I'd love

to answer any questions/concerns

they have. I will put them into a


mailing list so they will be sent every

email I send to the advisors. It is a


great way for the officers to take on

responsibility and inform their club


of current events. 

I am excited to jump back into the Key Club

year with you all! I want to make it a focus of

my year to get to know you all, charter new

clubs, and bring back inactive clubs. I also


want to bring back Divisional Council

Meetings, and Division-wide projects. Lastly, I


want to improve communication from the

District to the clubs. Please feel free to


contact me at any time throughout the year!

Club Contacts



Club Activities

Read to Seniors - Head to a local nursing home and practice
your reading skills by reading to the residents.

Take a Walk - Walk around your school’s campus (or even
travel to another location) and pick up trash, making it

beautiful!
Charity 5K - Volunteer to help check runners in or hand out
water at a race where people run to raise money for charity. 

Toiletry Bags - Hand out bags of toiletries and non-perishable
food to homeless people or others in need in your community.

Pack Backpacks - Pack with school supplies to give to less
privileged schools around your city. This is an especially great
project to do if your school has a supply drive because you can

help organize the donations as the supplies come in!
Thank You Notes - Write thank you notes. These can be to
soldiers overseas, police or firemen around your town, or to

your school janitors, cafeteria workers, and staff.
What I Learned - Write about what you wish you had known

when you were in that grade and give advice, and hang them in
the hallways.

Pack Lunches - Head to the cafeteria and pack bagged lunches
for the school to donate to homeless shelters or others in need.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d45aaa928a6fd0-school2


Fall Rally
Do you like roller coasters, great food,


promoting Key Club and Dolly Parton? Well, if

you do, you need to come to the Fall Rally on


October 15th, located in Pigeon Forge, TN! You

will generate excitement to start your Key Club

year, bring prospective members, and expose

new people to Key Club fun and enthusiasm.


When the time comes to pay for your voucher,

you will receive a t-shirt, park admission, and a

meal voucher. I hope your Clubs are marking

this down on your calendar and expecting to


join! 




